			Minutes of PODS Monthly Meeting- June 25, 2015

Twenty-one members attending including: Chris Wuestefeld, Doug Gephardt, Jennifer Kuykendall, Drexel Johnson, Dave Wilson, Tom Delaney, Terry Brim, Winifred Simon, Jorgen Hog,, Michael Penn Smith, Nathan Bendik, Constance Wood, Greg Cook, Diana Black, Ken Ziegler, Warren Capps, Tom Hausler, Nancy  and John Fierstien, John Hoag and Laura Griffith.

Two guest attending including: Moses Leos III and Brenda Barclay-Mitchamore.

Laura Griffith, President, opened the meeting. 
Chris Wuestefeld would like to remind everyone that he still has some of the photographs from the digital show. Please see him after the meeting to get them from him.

John Hoag, Treasurer, gave the Treasury report. There is currently $1205.52 in the PODS account after the costs/and collections from the digital show were disbursed.

Winifred Simon, Activities Chair, handed out flyers with upcoming events for the month of July. There are quite a few 4th of July events around the area for anyone interested in photographing fireworks. Both Dripping Springs and Wimberley will be having events. 

Doug Gephardt, Vice President, gave a quick update on the workshop schedule. There will be no workshops during the summer months. Doug and Jennifer Kuykendall will start the workshops up again in the fall and there will be an announcement on what and when they will be. 

For anyone interested in bird photography you can download a free digital book at www.digitalbirdphotography.com	

This concluded the business portion of the meeting. 

Tonight we will be having a show and tell with members bringing in their favorite photography gear and sharing with the group what they love about it. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Griffith, Secretary
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